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Camp SEA Lab 2024 Informational Letter 
 
Dear 8th Grade Parents, 
 
 Planning for this year’s 8th grade signature trip is well underway.  We would like 
to provide you with some important information about our trip to USS Hornet and Camp 
SEA Lab in March of 2024.  This year’s trip has been scheduled for Tuesday March 19th 
through Friday March 22nd.  We will leave RSA from school Tuesday around 1:30pm 
and arrive back on campus @ approximately 6-7pm on Friday March 22nd.  Our 
Itinerary includes a stay on the USS Hornet on Tuesday night and a 2 night/ 3 day stay 
at Camp Sea Lab that will include a wide variety of adventurous and educational 
activities (see attached itinerary).  Venues and transportation have been reserved and 
the final cost per student is $625.00. 
  
 Your child’s excursion will arrive quickly. Please begin planning now to meet the 
trip’s financial schedule of payments (see attached schedule) to ensure that the school 
can in turn meet their financial deposit and payment obligations that secure our trip.  If 
you have participated in the Riffle Raffle ticket sales this year or have past monies in 
your students account, the school will apply the monies to your students’ trip.  Please 
note that the deposit must be paid on time and in full to secure your child’s spot. Any 
other past monies will be applied to future payments unless you have enough to cover 
the entirety of the trip.  In past years we have had parents step up to spearhead other 
fundraising ideas and events.  If you are interested in being a parent volunteer to help 
lead fundraising efforts, please contact one of the staff members listed below and we 
can connect you with other interested parents who wish to lead any activities.  
  
 Finally, we will have an orientation meeting in February to go over final trip 
details, financial deadlines, and required paperwork.  We’re looking forward to providing 
this adventurous educational opportunity for your student this Spring! 
 
 
Mrs. Wahl, Principal 
Mr. Sheridan, Teacher; FACT advisor 
 


